April 17, 2023

To Whom it may Concern,

The Sask Five Giants Association requires our head and assistant coaches to have a
criminal record check and vulnerable sector check completed every two years. The due
date for coaches to provide the required documents is May 15, 2023.

has been asked to volunteer as a coach in our association.

Please see the attached completed forms in order to perform the required checks.
Completed checks can be emailed to saskfive.execad@gmail.com.

Thank-you for providing this valuable service so we can ensure a safe place for our kids
to play baseball.

Regards,

1Tk

Michelle Pauls
Executive Administrator
Sask Five Giants Association

saskfive.execad@gmail.com
306-292-8899

Sask Five Giants Association

Box 2288, Martensville, SK, Canada, SOK 2T0
www.saskfivegiants.com
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